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Date: 03 April 2022 14:54:40

This email is to call for the following:

National Highways to take full consideration of the 2021 World Heritage
Commuittee decision and implement the changes proposed.

Full consideration of alternative routes less damaging to Stonehenge, a World
Heritage Site, eg southern route which would be cheaper. Longer tunnel in order
to impact less on the site.

Full carbon assessment of project in light of latest (Stage 2 - recent and 3 due out
4.3.22) IPCC reports, such that any new road scheme actually reduces carbon
emissions rather than current proposal which would increase them.

Please re-examine the Development Consent Order. In my opinion the omission
on current cost estimates, UNESCO’s position and new information since the
Examination closed in October 2019 are compelling grounds for a re-
examination by an independent panel BEFORE the Secretary of State
redetermines an application for a DCO for the very same road scheme.

Your sincerely

Kathryn Van Howe






